
 

 

 

January 4, 2013 

 

Memorandum Circular No. 2013-0104-027 

To :  All Specialty Divisions, Specialty Societies and Affiliate Societies 

From :  Philippine Medical Association 

Warmest Greetings! 

The PMA Board of Governors requests all Specialty Divisions, Specialty 

Societies and Affiliate Societies to submit to the Philippine Medical 

Association their lists of Chapter Officers in thier respective regions.  The 

list will be given to all Component Medical Societies in the 17 regions 

under the PMA so that all activities may be coordinated with them. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

 

MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D. 
Secretary General 
 
Noted: 
 
 
 
MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 
President 
 

 

 


